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What’s Happening 
at Grant County 

Community Foun-
dation? 

It’s Grant County Gives 

week!  We encourage 

everyone to take this 

opportunity to donate to 

one of the participating 

organizations.  Match-

ing funds will increase 

your gift!  The founda-

tion office will be open 

every day this week.  

Please call the founda-

tion office if you have 

any questions.   

Please make plans to 

join us for the Celebra-

tion of our $1 million 

milestone and the distri-

bution of checks to all 

the organizations: 

Chamber Coffee 

November 18, 2022 

10:00 a.m. 
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P. O. Box 65 
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